## Ramirez, Angelica

Public Commi

#

From:

Cathy Garcia < cathypgarcia48@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, February 19, 2021 8:29 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Meeting on homeless

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Please forward this message to the supervisors. They MUST address this issue. It is already out of control in Santa Barbara. If we want any tourism at all, these hundreds of camps must be gone. It is a blight for all, plus dangerous. Theft is horrible. Trash all over. Someone just set up a tent in MacKenzie Park and now lives there. Nothing is done. Please help.

Sent from my iPhone

LATE DIST